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From the Principal… 

With 11 days available this Winter Break, here are several ways to help keep 

your children active and amused:  

1. Visit Rotary Winter Wonderland at Wildwood Park 

2. Stop by the Marshfield Public Library to explore and check out some books. 

3. Check out the YMCA for some physical activities and/or swimming. 

4. Set aside a quiet Reading Time each day for the whole family. 

5. Watch for family matinees or discounted movies at Rogers’ Cinema. 

6. Plan, prepare, and cook a meal or cookies together. 

7. Have each family member pick out a favorite board game to play. 

8. Get outside and go ice skating or sledding, build a snowman, construct a 

snow fort, or make snow angels. 

9. Dig out some puzzles and have a “puzzle-a-thon.” 

10. Play “school”-have the kids be the teachers and parents/grandparents be the 

students. 

 
January Dates to Remember… 

 

January 2  School Resumes 

January 8  School Board Mtg. 7:30 pm 

January 15  Pizza with Principal 4St 

January 16  District Spelling Bee @ Washington School 3:30 

January 20 Report Card Preparation & Professional Development for 

Staff – no school for students  

January 21  End of Quarter 2 

January 22  Pizza with Principal 4Sch 

January 31  Student of the Month Assembly 

February 3 & 4  P/T Conferences 

 



Adult Crossing Guard Recognition Week 
January 13th – 17th  
 

Students and parents please make a point to thank the adult crossing guards 

serving the Lincoln School area. 

 

These caring individuals help provide safe passage to and from Lincoln each 

day. Our crossing guards are stationed at 17th and Felker, at 17th and 

Palmetto and at 8th and Peach. 
 

 

Lunch Accounts 
 

Parents please pay attention to the balance in your child’s lunch account. 

Low and negative balance notices are sent home every Friday.  

 

Free and Reduced Lunch applications are always available in the school 

office. 
 

 

 

Interested in Volunteering or Chaperoning? 
 
For your safety, and that of our students, a BACKGROUND CHECK will be completed 

on all volunteers by the School District of Marshfield or its agencies. Approved 

volunteers will need to be reapproved on an annual basis to participate on field trips and 

every 3 years for in-classroom supervised activities. Applications must be submitted to 

the District at least 2 weeks prior to the volunteer opportunity.  
 



 



 



 



 



 



 


